
 

 
 

 
January 28, 2022  
 
 
Subject: Speakman Drive Long-Term Care Homes – Concrete Pouring 
 
Dear residents,  
 
The purpose of this notice is to let you know about upcoming concrete pours, as part of the construction 
work for the Speakman Drive long-term care homes.  
 
Concrete Pours: 
 
There are four upcoming concrete pours scheduled over the next few weeks: 
 

 Monday, January 31, 2022 

 Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

 Week of February 8 (exact date to be determined) 

 Week of February 15 (exact date to be determined) 
 

These dates are dependent on weather, and may change as a result of inclement weather. 
 
The first three pours will take place at the west building closest to the road and away from the residential 
neighbourhood. The fourth pour will take place in the east building.   
 
As a reminder, due to the nature of this work, the pours will be a 24-hour continuous operation. Impacts of 
the concrete pouring may include minor noise from light towers and finishing equipment. However the 
team will make all efforts to ensure strategies are in place to minimize the impact on neighbours. All lights 
will be directed west, away from residential neighbours. These concrete pours do not require cutting this 
time, which will also reduce the noise impact. 
 
Questions? 
As always, we welcome all of your questions and comments, and are committed to working together. We 
will continue to share information with you as it becomes available. All information and updates will be 
shared via email, so if you have any neighbours who have not signed up for our mailing list yet, please let 
them know to contact us public.affairs@thp.ca. If you have real-time concerns about an on-site issue, 
please call 416-594-2196. This is a monitored line with after-hours contact information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
- Trillium Health Partners 
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